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To Whom It May Concern:

Itis a true honor to write a letter of recommendation for Anna Doelling. I have had the pleasure to teach
Anna as her high school band director for the past 4 years. Anna exceeded her participation in the |
performing arts department through her dedication, leadership, and drive for excellence. Throughout

these experiences, I have consistently been impressed with Anna’s talents, dedicated work ethic, and
above all her professional, and mature manner.

Anna has been a member of the colorguard in the marching band for four years and she was a member of
our competitive winterguard for three years. As a dedicated student in our concert choir and auditioned |
chamber choir, Anna continued to act as a role model in and outside of rehearsal. This year, she has had

time to shine as the solo vocalist in our select jazz ensemble. During Anna’s junior year, she held a

leading role in our spring musical, Man of La Mancha. Like in everything Anna does, she does not take

her leadership opportunities for granted. Most notably, it was a joy to see Anna serve as captain of the

colorguard section in the marching band. Her attention to teaching every peer with kindness is proof of

her sound moral character.

In addition to being involved with band, choir, and the musical, Anna is a member of the National Honors
Society and the drama club. She also makes time to volunteer at Latrobe Hospital and she altar serves at
her church. Not only is Anna dedicated to her musical endeavors at school but she continues to work hard
and perform well academically. Her dedication to learning is consistent with her high achievement every
semester of her high school career. As a student in my AP Music Theory course, I quickly learned that
Anna is driven. She consistently achieves at a high level and she always stays proactive in her education.

I strongly recommend Anna for your college program. Her already dedicated work ethic and professional,
mature manner will only allow her to continue to grow throughout her college education. Although I will
miss having Anna as a part of our music program at Greater Latrobe, I am eager to hear of her future
successes. If you are in need of further information, please contact me by e-mail at

timothy.sheridan@glsd.us.
Sincerely,

Tim Sheridan

Band Director
Greater Latrobe Senior High School




